
MONTE NEWS FLASH   HERITAGE EDITION  

 

It’s nearly Monte Heritage Run time again and we have already had some enquiries from keen classic 

owners who are raring to go.  As was announced in the previous Monte News Flash there will be a 

Heritage Run from John O’Groats to Aberdeen to Clydebank, with an overnight halt in Aberdeen.  

They will then join with the Aberdeen Heritage Run on the morning of the 30 January arriving at the 

Start at Clydebank in the afternoon.  We already have one intrepid crew who have said that they will 

definitely take part in this ‘Mini Monte’ and we are hoping for a good entry.  There will also be the 

ever-popular Stirling and Dumfries Heritage Runs.  

To simplify the administration of these events we are in the process of setting up an MSA recognised 

club to run this and other Monte supporting events, such as the Col de Ruisg.  The new club will be 

launched soon revealing the name, the logo and the team.   

The regulations and entry forms will be available once MSA recognition has been received.  In the 

meantime get your car ready for your annual Monte adventure. 

Ian Higgins 

Heritage Runs Co-ordinator 

 


